
Class 1 Maths  

Monday 25th January 2021 

 

This week is all about doubling! We will be exploring what it means to double a number, 

how we do it and will end the week using what we have learnt to solve practical 

problems. However, we will start the week by revisiting numbers and how they can be 

represented in different ways. 

Let’s wake up our counting skills after the weekend! 

We will be continuing to remember what we have learned about counting using number lines but 

will be extending it to see if we can count on and back from any number (within 10 but up to 20) 

correctly.  

Learning activity  

Please watch the video for today’s activity, including how to make your own counting stick! 

Learning through play: in the classroom we would explore counting with the children by 

questioning, for example by asking, “How many blocks do you have there?” and then observing to 

ensure they are following the principles of careful counting. Asking them to count out up to 5 

and then 10 objects from a larger group is a key skill and encouraging the children to line the 

items up so they can count methodically and accurately is how we would support this in the 

learning areas in the classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     

 


